
Antonia Hover 

'CORRESPONDENCE 
|7/1 7/2025 
¡DOCUMENT NO. 06521-2025, 

From: John Piescow 
Sent: Thursday, July 17, 2025 4:1 7 PM 
To: Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
Subject: FW: Public Comment Opposing FPL's Proposed Rate Increase - Docket No. 20240021-

EI 

Please, add to docket 20250011. 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fi. us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Thursday, July 17, 2025 2:59 PM 
To: John Piescow <JPIescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: Public Comment Opposing FPL's Proposed Rate Increase - Docket No. 20240021-EI 

John, 
Please forward to clerk's office. 
C'Griffin-Greaux 

From: Danielle Wood <danniellewood227@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, July 17, 2025 11:25 AM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Public Comment Opposing FPL's Proposed Rate Increase - Docket No. 20240021-EI 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Public Service Commission, 

I am writing to express my strong opposition to Florida Power & Light’s proposed rate increase as outlined in 
Docket No. 20240021-EI. 

As a resident and ratepayer, I am deeply concerned about the financial burden this increase would place on 
households and small businesses, especially during a time when many Floridians are already struggling with 
inflation, housing costs, and other essential expenses. 

We need energy providers to prioritize affordability and sustainability—not higher profits at the expense of 
consumers. I respectfully urge the Commission to reject FPL’s rate hike request and instead focus on energy 
justice, transparency, and consumer protection. 

Please include this message in the official docket as a public comment. 

Sincerely, 

Dannielle Wood 

daniellewood227@gmail.com 
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